THE KERNERSVILLE MUSEUM FOUNDATION
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

MINUTES
July 9, 2019

The Kernersville Museum Foundation Board of Directors met for its regular meeting on July 9, 2019, in the Kernersville Public Services Building at 4:00 p.m.  The following members, constituting a quorum, were present: Jason Grubbs, President, Kay Pinnix, Secretary, Angie Pearman, 1st Vice President, Kelly Hargett, ED, Doran Maltba, Treasurer/ 2nd Vice president, Anne Coltrane, Monte Long, Bertha Prim, and Molly Smith The following members were absent: Chris Thompson, Wayne Mabe, Kim Herman, Mark Chandler, and John Wolfe, ex officio.  President called the meeting to order at 4:05 p.m. 

Minutes for June 4, 2018, meeting electronically transmitted to all members, are attached to official minutes. There being no corrections or additions, the minutes were approved as transmitted.
Treasurer’s Report:

Doran Maltba, Treasurer and Finance, attached to official minutes, went over his report highlighting the following items.
            Annual bills have contributed to a reduction in unrestricted funds
            Received NC Sales and Use Tax permit

  Executive Director’s Report:

  Kelly Hargett, went over her report highlighting the following items: attached to official minutes:
            Individual Ask   $3,803
            Bear raffle tickets are $5. Each

            Hidden Spaces tickets are $12

            Raffle tickets for the tobacco barn painting are $25. Each

            Chicken stew is October 19 and streets will be closed for Barktober Fest

            Working on a walking tour app

            Molly and Kelly will meet with Trey Prescott about a sponsorship for the ice rink

            New donors are listed on the back of Kelly’s report

            Bethany is pregnant and will be leaving but hopefully will be able to do some work at home.

Jason added that if Bethany could do some work at home, Kelly would be freed up more

President’s Report: Jason Grubbs told the members that Chris Langham is 99% sure that Chandra Parker will be joining the Board in August. 
            He added that he would like to know of anyone who would be interested in joining the Board.

Board agreed that the last meeting with breakout sessions went well.
Community Development Committee: Angie Pearman reminded the members that Hidden Spaces is July 27 from 6:00-8:00.
            The itinerary is as follows: Morris House, Harman Office, Richard Hedgecock, Factory Building to KBC.

            2 people will be needed at each location.

            There will be a photography contest along the way.
            Raffle of the bear will be at KBC and will have a silent auction or raffle of one of Molly’s prints and one donated by Monte Long.

            Will send out letters asking for sponsors and will follow up

            Asked if anyone has a contact with her potential donor list

Board discussed sponsors to contact for the ice rink, chicken stew, and hidden spaces.

Board discussed doing a raffle for the bear and 2 prints and Board agreed.

Anne Coltrane stated that the committee needs to know who is in charge of what at the chicken stew.

Jason will check on a trailer for tables and chairs.

The Community Development Committee will meet tomorrow at the Museum to discuss the chicken stew.
Museum Development Committee: Doran Maltba stated that his committee will develop a list of needs for the Museum.
            AC units will be installed tomorrow

            There has been a major leak around the chimney and now getting quotes to remove the chimney
Old Business:  None
New Business:   None 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:00
                                                   Respectfully submitted,

                                                   Kay Pinnix,

                                                   Secretary
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